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ornithologists at Beni Abbes. They arrived in Britain on
17th May, where they are takin= a well~earned rost before
emigratine to Australia. A report on their ornithelocical

observations will apnear in this journal.

Proposed Bxpedition to the Camercons. I is proposad to

make an ornitholomical expedition to Mt., Crneroun and

the Cameroun highlands for a period of three weeks from
about 27th December, 1966. The primary object will be to
collect birds by mist-netting, half the tiwme boing spent
in forest on Mt Cameroun, and half in forest at a aolected

rite probably on the Bamenda-Nkambe ring rond.

The narty will probably consist of C.H;Fry and J;GTE;
Lewis from Zaris, and J.Button, C.wood-Robinson and DlRl
Welle from Ilaroc and Ibadan. They will travel with
assistants in a minimum of two Land-Rovers. Without pre-
judice to the eventual composition of the expedition, any
other ornithologists who would like to por ticipate are
asked to contact C.H.Try, A.B.U., Zaria or {(July to Sept-
ember inclusive )} 3%, Seacroft Esplanade, Skcegness, lincs,
U.K. However any additional expeditioners, although very
welcome, will almost certainly be askeg to provide their

own transport!

Editorial 4ddress. Please note that frown July to Sept-

ember inclusive, the Editor will be on leave at

3k, Seacroft Esplanade, Skegness, Lincs, ¥.K.
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